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Terminal Change in Philadelphia, PA 
 
Effective November 1, 2000 all Pacer Stacktrain freight arriving 
Philadelphia, PA will be available at CSX's new intermodal facility. 
 
GREENWICH YARD 
3400 SOUTH CHRISTOPHER COLUMBUS BLVD. 

PHILADELPHIA, PA  19148 

 
All loads and empty containers tendered after 1900 hours on October 31 
must be delivered to the Greenwich terminal.  Drivers attempting to drop 
containers at Snyder Avenue will be redirected to the Greenwich terminal. 
 
The Snyder Avenue facility will remain open until November 10 for pick up 
of loads and empties.  Any loads remaining on terminal after this date will 
be drayed to the Greenwich facility.  These loads will be assessed a $50 
charge by CSX which will be collected at the gate at time of pick up.   
 
Customers who have reserved Pacer Stacktrain equipment prior to 
November 1 will continue to pick up the empties at Snyder Avenue through 
November 10. 



 
Customers requesting equipment after 10/31 will be advised at time of 
reservation as to the facility where the empty is located. 
 
 
 


